
Welcome to your latest newsletter 
and happy new year!

ENGIE is working in partnership with 
Southwark Council to build new council 
homes at Meeting House Lane. The project 
is due to complete in 2020.

Works update

We have now completed phase 1 (Concrete 
slab) to the ground, fi rst, second and third 
fl oors as well as the roof.

Scaffold for the entire frame has now begun 
to be erected.

Drainage works are currently ongoing.

If you have any queries about the 
works being undertaken, please contact 
Assistant Site Manager, Amina Mabifa on 
07584 114 373. 
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Christmas hamper donations -
see overleaf for more details...



Your ENGIE site team

If you have a query or would like 
to report an emergency during our 
working hours of Mon-Fri 8am-5pm 
please contact your site team. 

Alternatively our office number  
is 0207 523 5201.

If calling out of hours, at the  
weekend or to report an emergency, 
please call 0333 121 0067. 

We’re a considerate constructor

We are a multi-award winning considerate 
constructor and pride ourselves on being an 
Associate Member of the Considerate Constructors 
Scheme (CCS) which helps to improve the image of 
the construction industry one site at a time.

We register all of our sites to be reviewed  
externally by the CCS to monitor how respectful  
and responsible we are within local communities.

We strive to be socially responsible in any area 
we work and where possible aim to engage with 
local communities through a number of interactive 
initiatives that help bring communities together.

As part of our ongoing commitment to the objectives 
of the CCS we ensure the highest levels of safety 
are maintained on our sites. We therefore ask that 
you explain to your children just how dangerous 
construction sites can potentially be.

Assistant Site Manager 
Amina Mabifa 
M: 07584 114 373

Senior Site Manager 
Brendan Byrne 
M: 07583 070 414

In Your Community: 

To help residents celebrate over the festive period, 
our Site Manager, Brendan donated a number of 
Christmas hampers on behalf of ENGIE.

The hampers contained a variety of festive treats.

Thank you to all those who participated in our 
questionnaire and we hope you all enjoyed the 
festive break.


